
 

 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Circus Time! 

Circus Pazaz is coming to Good Shepherd 

next Thursday. 

The deadline for buying tickets on ParentPay 

is Monday at 10:00am.  

The deadline for buying tickets using the QR 

code is Tuesday at 10:00am.  

Refreshments will be available, on sale and 

cash or card payments will be accepted. 

Please note, all children must be collected 

from their classrooms at 3:15pm as normal. 

All children attending either sessions of the 

Circus, must be accompanied by an adult who 

stays with them throughout the performance. 

There are no after school clubs that day. 

If paying by QR code, please ensure you take 

a screenshot or write down the reference 

number starting with an 'X' on your payment 

screen. As this will help us know who has paid 

for tickets. 

Tickets which have been purchased on 

ParentPay will be sent home in a named 

envelope with your child on Wednesday 11th 

June, please ensure you check their bags as 

entry will not be permitted without your ticket. 

There will be a list 

on the door of 

those people who 

have paid using 

the QR code—

please have the 

reference number 

to hand. 

Friday 6th June 2025 

Catholic Social Teaching 

Each term, we award 

special certificates to 

children who have 

worked hard to follow 

one or more of the 

Catholic Social 

Teaching Principles.  

Well done to the following children: 

Respect  Responsibility  Determination  Positivity  Teamwork 

Learning together as part of God’s family Be kind and respectful 

Everyone is 

special 

Eliora Rec 

 

Jonathan Y3 

Naila Y4 

Madison Y6  

Thinking of 

everyone 

 Byron Y5 

Mizani Y6  

Taking part Keturah Rec 

Dasia Y2 

Ola Y3 

Abhid Y4 

Yeabhne Y5  

Everyone 

should have a 

say 

 Azariah Y4 

Funmi Y6  

Caring for 

God’s gifts 

George Y2 Brue Y3 

Chimdindu Y4  

Putting people 

most in need 

first 

Tricia Y2 

 

Saviour Y6  

Showing we 

care  

Joseph Rec  

Joella Y1 

Amelia Y1 

Aiden Y5  

Sharing fairly  Isaiah Rec 

Junior Y1 

Narai Y2 

Tiffany Y5  

Being peace-

makers  

Paul Y1 Mahmoud Y3  



 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Day 

Fr Con’s Reflection 

This coming Sunday is the Solemn 

Feast of PENTECOST (this word in 

Greek means 50). 

Fifty days after Jesus rose from the dead, the 

Holy Spirit descended upon Our Lady and the 

Apostles in Jerusalem. 

After His Resurrection, Jesus remained on 

earth for 40 days before His Ascension to God 

the Father’s right hand. 

He had told His Apostles to wait in Jerusalem 

to receive the Promise from on High. We can 

see their wait was to be 10 days. They did not 

know that beforehand. 

For us, God is present within us in the Person 

of the Holy Spirit. Let us always humbly 

rejoice in this reality. 

Year 1 Visit the Monument 

Year 1 had a fantastic trip to The Monument 

this week to find out more about The Great 

Fire of London in 1666. 

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard, had great behaviour or have 

shown great kindness and thoughtfulness to 

others: 

If you need to contact the office, please email 

or telephone 01689 841 771 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

Friends of Good Shepherd (FROGS) 

Father's Day Stall 

On Wednesday 11th June, in celebration of 

Father's Day next week Sunday, we are 

having our Father's Day stall. Please 

remember to send your child(ren) with money. 

It is a good idea for parents to put money in a 

named envelope and give it to the class 

teacher to look after safely. Thank you. 

 Headteacher Award: Kindness 

Award: 

R:  Abigail, Joshua, Olivia, Nathan 

Y1:  Sukaina, Gabriella 

Y2:  Mehliyah, Sarah Freya 

Y3:  Adam, Nahla, Levi 

Y4:  Avaeyah, Otiwaah Chimdindu 

Y5:  Chison, Joy, Daniel 

Y6:  Daniel, Saviour Jaden, Tiammii 

New Addington Carnival 

Come and support Good Shepherd’s carnival 

procession on Sunday 8th June leaving 

Vulcan Way at 

midday.  

Circus Pazaz Parent/Adult Helpers needed 

We are in need of parent helpers 

or adults over age 18 years old to 

help us set up for the circus 

(Thursday 12th June) from 

2.00pm. Please speak to a 

FROGS team member or the school office by 

Tuesday 11th June if you can help.  


